
 

  

March 7, 2022 
VIA E-MAIL 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
 Re: Northern Utilities, Inc. 
  Docket No. DG 21-123; Compliance Tariffs 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 On February 25, 2022, Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” or “the Company”) 
submitted its Compliance Filing this proceeding.  Since that time, the Company 
discovered several tariff pages that were submitted in error. As a result please find 
enclosed the following corrected tariff pages. 
 

 Supplement No. 1, Third Revised Page 4, Winter Season Residential Rates 
(clean version). This page was inadvertently omitted from the February 25th 
Compliance Filing. 

 Supplement No. 1, Third Revised Page 2, Summer Season Residential Rates 
(red-line version).  This page was incorrectly listed as 2nd revised in the February 
25th Compliance Filing. 

 Supplement No. 1, Third Revised Page 3, Summer Season C&I Rates (red line 
version).  This page was incorrectly listed as 2nd revised in the February 25th 
Compliance Filing. 

 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
 
      Matthew Fossum 
      Senior Counsel    
 
Enclosure 
cc: Service List 




